Community Preservation Committee
Minutes of April 29, 2020 PR 99 20
Via zoom
Attendance: McGrath, Hahn, Wilkes, Wagner, Powell, Touloumtzis and Bartlett
Call to order 6:10

The board welcomed Rich Abbott to update the progress at Smith Academy Park.
He stated, 4 of 9 sponsor bench plaques have been sold for $1200. He added he
has received great feedback on the hiking trails on Horse Mountain. The Morin
property easement cannot be completed as planned, but permission has been
granted for hiking.

A CPA informational handout for the tentatively scheduled June 16 town meeting
has been crafted. It highlights an 86% state match to fund future projects.

Elevator and other renovations continue from the 2015 Town Hall improvement
grant.

The board approves $875 for CPA Coalition dues. Motion: Hahn. Second:
McGrath. Unanimous vote

Adjourn at 7:10

Motion: Wilkes Second: McGrath



